
 

WKMI KALAMAZOO MICHIGAN 

STEERE BROADCASTING CORPORATION TELEPHONE 40111 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire; 

September 10, 1954 

It gives me great pleasure to verify your reception 
report for WKMI on September 4, 1954 from 5:25 A.M. EST 
to 5:40 A.M. EST. Judging from your report we'll have to 
include Albuquerque on our primary coverage map. 

Thank you very much for your ception report. 

Ken Farrance 
Chief Engineer 
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